[bookmark: _GoBack]The State of Utah Housing and Community Development Division will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, August 26th, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. at their office located at 1385 South State Street, RM 447, in Salt Lake City, Utah.
The purpose of this public hearing is to receive comments on the amended 2018 Annual Action Plan which can be reviewed at: https://jobs.utah.gov/housing/reports/documents/2018AAP.pdf.  In addition, public comments will be accepted from July 23, 2019 until August 23, 2019. 
To comment please contact Elias Wise at (801) 468-0140 or by email at ewise@utah.gov
In compliance with the Americans with Disability Act (ADA), auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities by calling 1 (801) 526-9240. Individuals with speech and/or hearing impairments may call Relay Utah by dialing 711. Spanish Relay: 1 (888) 346-3162.
